
Livonia Public Schools
Secondary Programs

Date:  September 16, 2024                              
 
To:  Andrea Oquist, Superintendent
 
From: Kevin Etue, Director of Secondary Programs and District Services
 
SUBJ:  Board Policy IDDE

I am requesting to continue discussions with the Board of Education on Board Policy 
IDDE Instructional Program – Postsecondary Credit Opportunities.

Please include this item on the September 16, 2024, Policy Committee meeting
agenda. As always, please let me know if you have any questions.

 
 


